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July 24, 2023
Honorable Kevin Riley (VIA EMAIL)
New York City Council 
250 Broadway, Room 1771
New York, NY 10007

Re: Madison Square Garden Special Permit (LU 0246-2023)

Dear Chair Riley,

I’d like to thank you and the members of the Subcommittee once again for your time and thoughtful consideration during Wednesday’s hearing on Madison Square Garden’s Special Permit Application and Arena Text Amendment.  We’re grateful to you for giving all members of the public an opportunity to participate in this important process.

Enclosed, please find the additional information you requested during the hearing.

If you would like to discuss these responses further, or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to reach out. MSG is happy to provide any information needed throughout the Council’s review.

Sincerely,
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Richard Constable
EVP, Global Head of
Government Affairs & Social Impact
cc: Perris Straughter
MADISON SQUARE GARDEN ENTERTAINMENT CORP.
TWO PENNSYLVANIA PLAZA, NEW YORK, NY 10121-0091 
TEL 212-465-5977   I   rich.constable@msg.com
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